Challenger Inspection

Peter Wayland <pwayland@weilandinc.com> Tue, Dec 11, 2012 at 2:48 PM
To: peter.hays@state.co.us

Peter,

Per our phone conversation yesterday, please see attached
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w Weiland. Inc.

environmental & cngineering

December 11, 2012

Peter Hays

Colorado Division of Mining Reclamation and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80202

Re: Response to Inspection Report, Challenger Pit (M-1985-026).
Mr. Hays,

After having reviewed your Inspection topics and corrective actions we would like to
request an extension of 30 days (January 1,1 2013) to complete the corrective actions
and finalize approval of the well permit / substitute water supply plan. Please note that
a temporary substitute water supply plan is pending final approval following a company
wide audit by the SEO on Coulson’s replacement water source.

Sincerely,

%ww

Peter Wayland
President

PO 80X 18087 . BOULDER. CO 80308
ph 303-443-9521 fax 303-443-9536
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